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Kazakhstan welcomes the delegation of the Kingdom of Denmark and would like to note the number of positive steps taken by the country to implement the recommendations of the last cycle of UPR.  Particularly, we note that Denmark, which is a party to seven of the nine core human rights conventions, has placed Gender equality as a fundamental and inevitable principle in all spheres of the Danish society and adopted the Danish Climate Law in 2020.
Taking these into consideration, we make the following recommendations to Denmark.
- Take necessary steps to bridge pay gap to ensure transparency of difference in wages between the sexes;
- Develop comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation that prohibits differential treatment based on all grounds of discrimination.
We wish the delegation of the Kingdom of Denmark a successful review.


